----- Original Message -----

From: BRAVOGR@aol.com

To: rita.robins@dfwmagrc.org ; juscoz@swbell.net : mollyc@3foldinc.com ;
debraallen71@hotmail. com ; BRAVOGR@acl.com ; swiarmer@sbcglobal.net ;
camlingoldens@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2005 8:36 AM

Subject: Fwd: Ellen and Alan Meyer

Well, this is really no surprise to me. | truly don't know what a lawyer could do
about this, but guess we will have to wait and see. | do know that even if they
hire a lawyer, we do not have to turn over our correspondence.

If this continues to move forward and looks like it might become a court issue. |
will contact the previous owner to see if he will have each vet provide him with a
*detailed* examination report. | do think he will do this for the Board. | have not
talked with BJ since he reported Terry Combs had called him. | have heard that
the Meyers continued to call him and email him ... finally, he told them to leave

- him alone, that they are putting too much focus on themselves and not enough
on the puppy.

If Alan or Ellen Meyer call you and want to discuss these issues ... IT IS
IMPERATIVE ... you do not discuss. You can tell them, they need to talk with me
... ha, lucky me being President this year :)

| guess at one point, we will need to see if we need to bring them up on charges
for making demands that are not in the best interest of the Club ... first, | think
we should wait and see where they go with this. But, for now, we have some
time to go play with our dogs :) This has definitely been a group effort and | do
want to thank each of you for being so supportive of each other during this
ordeal.

Take care,
Judy

In a message dated 4/28/2005 12:19:52 AM Central Dayiight Time,

goldenwindgoldens@att.net writes:
| have forwarded all of the correspondence regarding this matter to our attorney.

Alan
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